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RESOLVES 

OF THE 
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260 STATE COLLEGE, 

CHAP. 196 1 money is fnlly expended for the education of the chile ren of 

College of Agri. 
cultUI'B and 
Mechanic Arts, 
in favor of. 

the tribe. One hnndred dollars for the salary of said priest 
for each year, provided he says mass at least twenty-fonl' 
Sundays during the year for said tribe sf Indians; fifty dol­
lars for salary of governor each year; forty dollHrs for salary 
of their lieutenant governor each year; one hundred dollars 
from the amount of shore rent for municipal purposes for 
saiel tdbe each year, and one hundred dollars to be expended 
in building a road on Oldtown island if necessary. All the 
foregoing SUIllS to be expended uuder the direction of the 
govel'llor and council. 

Approvell Muroh 3, 1885, 

Resolve In favor of the Maine State College of Agriculture unll Mechanic Arts. 

Resolved, That the sum of twelve thousand four hundred 
dollars be and hereby is appropriated for and in behalf of 
the Maine State College of Agriculture and Mechanic Arts, 
for the years eighteen hundred and eighty-five and eighteen 
hundred ~U1d eighty-six, to be expended as follows :-amount 
to pay for instruction in addition to revenue from endow­
ment fund and tuition, three thousand three hundred dollars 
each year; trnyeling expenses of trustees, two hundred dol­
lars each year; insurance, three hundreLl dollars each year; 
farm experiments, two hundred and fifty dollars each year; 
finishing shop and equipments, one thousand dollars; appn­
ratus for the several departments, one thousand six hundred 
and fifty dollars; sanitary improvements and repairs, three 
hundred and fifty dollars; painting farm buildings, thl'ee 
hundred dollars; moving bal'll described in trustees report, 
one thousand dollars. 

Approved Maroh 3, 1885. 


